
How will the school identify and / or let me know if my 
child has SEN?  

Your child will be frequently monitored and assessed 
across the curriculum at regular intervals. Any additional 
support given which is different to or in addition to the 
normal curriculum will be added to our whole school 
provision map so that progress can be further monitored. 
Parents will be informed if their child is added to this 
additional provision, which is usually updated every 6 
weeks. Key information will be communicated to parents 
in a variety of ways; through parent’s evenings, SEN 
parent surgeries, through IEP meetings (if an individual 
education plan s in place) or at the request of parents.  
 


